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Comments: Our public lands should NOT be devoted to the pleasures of thrill killers who are drooling over the
opportunity to shoot down mountain lions, coyotes, bears, prairie dogs, bobcats, squirrels, and any other living
creature they can set their sights on. Our public agencies, such as the Forest Service, Bureau of Land
Management, US Fish and Wildlife Services, and state agencies like Colorado Parks and Wildlife must shift their
direction for "land use preferences" from killing to what the MAJORITY of the public advocates for, which is
conservation of land and the wildlife who live there.

Turning forests into war zones for all of the non-humans who call these forests home by permitting the constant
sound of repeated rifle fire that echoes through the forest and traumatizes all who live there is NOT acceptable.
We must express this to the USDA Forest Service.



